
TO: Commissioner Katie Dykes 
Department of Energy and Environmental Protection 

FROM: 

DATE: 

SUBJECT: Environmental Impact Evaluation (EIE) for the Bozrah Sanitary Sewer 
Extension and Record of Decision (ROD) 

Based on a review of the subject environmental impact evaluation and revised record of decision 
conducted pursuant to C.G.S. Section 22a-1e, I am herewith advising you of my finding that this 
document satisfies the requirements of the Connecticut Environmental Policy Act (CEPA). 

Please contact Bruce Wittchen (860-418-6323) if there are any questions with regard to this finding. 

cc: Nisha Patel, DEEP 
 Anthony Poon, DEEP 
 Martin Heft, OPM 
 Rebecca Augur, OPM 
 Gregory Messner, OPM 
 Paul Aresta, CEQ 

Jeffrey R. Beckham, Secretary Office of 
Policy and Management 

June 24, 2024 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




